
Hello St Mary Family!! We are excited for everyone to come back to in person 

worship. This is a limited phase re-opening of the worship services so please be 

patient and follow the directions you receive from the many ministries involved. 

In each month we will have our 1st Sunday and 5th Sunday services outdoor. 2nd, 

3rd, and 4th Sundays will be our designated in person worship services. Each 

person will be able to attend one time each month starting on July 2nd, 2021 [2nd 

Sunday in July]. We will discuss how YOU can register and reserve you or your 

families Sunday to attend. Like everything it is important that your family be 

timely when attending worship since we will have people from ministries in place 

to go through procedures for everyone’s safety. It can become exceedingly 

difficult to go through these procedures during worship so please arrive on your 

approved Sunday before 9:00 [AM]-Sunday school. 

Again, Outdoor Parking Lot worship services will be on the 1st and 5th Sundays of 

each month. And the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th Sundays will be the in-person worship 

opportunities. 

This is a limited In Person Worship service so there will be sections to where you 

and your household can sit upon entering the building. Please remain with your 

household throughout the entire worship service. For you to be able to attend In 

Person Worship you MUST register and be approved. In the next video we will go 

through in detail on HOW and WHERE you can get your family registered.  

You can Register by navigating to any of our social platforms, [ Our Website, 

Facebook, You-tube, Instagram] and click on the “Register Here” link, and or 

button. This will then take you to a registration form to where you enter in your 

information along with how many people you will be bringing with you on that 

specific Sunday. Completing the form is not the same thing as being approved. 

Upon approval you will receive an email notification letting you know that your 

registration form has been approved for you and your family to attend. It is highly 

likely that Sundays will be filled up very quickly, but our team will ensure that 

Each person apart of our family will have an opportunity to attend In Person 

Worship one time each month. So, if you encounter an “Error message” or 

“Registration Full” message at the end of completing your form do not get 

frustrated. Simply go back to the link and attempt to Register for a different 

Sunday in that month and our team will do its best to get your form approved. 



So our team can ensure every family approved for In Person Worship is 

accommodated properly, registration, for a particular Sunday will “Close” the 

Wednesday before. For example. For In Person Worship on July 25th registration 

will close on the Wednesday before which is July 21st. 

When you arrive to the church building, please listen and follow directions from 

the ministry workers to ensure a smooth Holy Ghost filled day!! Thank you for 

watching. 


